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Learning That Works

February 7th, 2024
RE: Data Errata

Department of Public Instruction
PO Box 53707
Madison, WI 53707

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to correct the West Allis-West Milwaukee School Districts TFS inclusion error that occurred with
an overlapping enroliment in the 23-24 school year.

| have been in contact with Victory Christian Academy regarding this student. VCA was in contact with the
parent and was told that their student was not dual enrolled when attending VCA. However, our attendance
records report otherwise regarding this same student.

Both myself and VCA have been in contact with the DPI help desk and auditors for additional guidance
regarding this student. Per DPI, due to the system's effective data logic TFS inclusion went to VCA and not
West Allis-West Milwaukee. | was directed to submit a data errata letter to correct this.

Thank you for your help with resolving this issue,
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Karen Johnson - Network/Database Specialist

1205 South 70th Street 5th Floor West Allis, WI 53214 414-604-3000 wawmsd.org



